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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 1:16 PM
To: 'Evans, Charlotte'
Subject: RE: RO0439 - 5280 Hopyard Rd., Pleasanton - report submittal 04/23/10

Charlotte, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal as referenced below is extended to June 15, 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Evans, Charlotte [mailto:Cevans@craworld.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 12:21 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO0439 - 5280 Hopyard Rd., Pleasanton - report submittal 04/23/10 
 
Jerry,  
 
You had requested the Excavation and Soil Vapor Probe Installation Report to be submitted to ACEH by April 23, 
2010 that included the excavation, additional site assessment completed in October 2009, well destructions and the 
replacement vapor probe installation. The excavation has been completed, but we plan to wait until construction is 
complete to install the probe so that it is not damaged with construction activities. Due to construction delays of the 
building, it does not appear that we will be able to install the replacement vapor probe prior to the submittal date.  
 
I would like to ask for an extension for the vapor probe installation part only until June 15, 2010.  The report will 
also include sampling of the probe, and re-sampling of the sub-slab probes, indoor and ambient air, and 
recommendations.  
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
 
Thank you. 
 

_______________________________     
Charlotte Evans 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
 
Tel: 510-420-3351 
Cel: 510-385-0387 
Fax: 510-420-9170 
Email:  cevans@craworld.com 
Visit us at www.CRAworld.com 
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
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Think before you print  
 


